
 

CENTURION UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY AND MANAGEMENT, ODISHA 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

on 

“MENTORING” 

(19-06-2019) 

 

No. of Participants: 22 

 

DATE AND VENUE: 19-06-2019, Centurion University of Technology and Management 

(CUTM), Bhubaneswar Campus.  

ABOUT RESOURCE PERSON: Dr. K.V.D. Prakash is working as a Dean, HRD in 

Centurion University of Technology and Management (CUTM), Bhubaneswar campus.  He 

has vast research experience in areas like Teacher training, accreditation education, quality 

management, project management, guidance and counselling. He has also published several 

articles in reputed international and national journals.  Dr. Siba Kripa Bose is working as a 

Chief mentor and Life coach in CUTM. He has previously worked as a managing director of 

Birla Group of companies.  

ABOUT THE SESSION: The workshop was organized for the faculty of School of 

Management. Dr. Mukthi Prasad Mishra, President CUTM) invited Dr. K.V.D. Prakash and 

Dr. Siba Kripa Bose took to the stage and addressed the role of faculty in mentoring the 

students. In the main session by Dr. K.V.D. Prakash briefly mentioned the role of mentoring 

for students in tackling their mental stress as most of the teenagers are now prone to various 

mental health issues coupled with some financial issues prevailing in their families. Dr. Siba 

Kripa Bose emphasised that the mentors need to guide, monitor and nurture the students just 

like a parent so that they will express their sufferings/problems. On the last day of FDP an 

interactive session was held between faculty and the resource persons Dr. K.V.D. Prakash and 

Dr. Siba Kripa Bose. 

 

OBJECTIVES:  

1. To motivate the faculty about the role of mentor in student life. 

2. To train the faculty with new techniques of mentoring. 

 

OUTCOME: The resource person Dr. K.V.D. Prakash and Dr. Siba Kripa Bose was felicitated 

by Dr. Mukthi Prasad Mishra, President CUTM. A formal vote of thanks was given by the 

faculty members of the School of management. By the end of the workshop the faculty 

members learn about the new skills in mentoring. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Participants during the Faculty Development Program 

 

 



 
 

 

  

 

 

 


